Dear Parents and Students,
We are in the process of preparing for the new school year.  As you know, our top priority is to maintain the health and safety of the staff and students in the building.  We have recently received various email inquiries from parents and students regarding class or subject changes.  Please know, that as per usual, we do not make class changes upon request and if a recent change has been made, it was not the result of a phone call or email from a parent or student. 
This policy has not changed and therefore please do not email or call the school.  We will not be responding to these requests.  If there is an issue, your child is expected to see us on Monday for a course change form.  Only exceptional situations will be considered. Thank you for your understanding. 
VMC Administration

